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 Objection

Comments I have lived in Alfold Bars all my life and the woods at Pallinghurst are on my back doorstep,  my 
family and I are so  privileged to have such beautiful place to walk the dogs and enjoy nature. I 
cannot stress the benefit to my mental health that going for a run along the paths of these woods has 
had particularly in the last 18 months when walking and exercise were our only chance to leave the 
house in lockdown.  
As a graduate in Business Management I am fully aware of the non economic viability of transporting 
Clay out of an area to another site  - as there is no demand for clay locally it is not only economically 
unsound and damaging to the environment  - which is a greenfield site and entirely unsuitable for the 
long term plan of creating a waste recycling unit - which is advised in National Policy to be developed 
on a Brownfield site. 
Josh Watson
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